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Term 3 2012





Competition Music


Our new music CD has arrived. If you would like a copy of the 


CD of the music that the girls will use to compete, please let 


Sharyn know & for $5 a copy will be yours.


Teacher's Request


Dawn has requested that Parents refrain from sitting in the


Hall during the Class. Please don't be offended by this. It is


just so distracting for the Girls as well as Dawn & Courteney


when they are trying to teach/learn their work. This is 


especially important coming up to Comp time. Please respect


this request as it will only benefit your child's Physi. We have


made sure the Canteen is available & you are more than


welcome to  have a cuppa or snack from our own KPCC Canteen.


The prices are very reasonable.


Body Shop Fundraiser


We are having a Body Shop Party as a fundraiser for the Club.


This is our ONLY Fundraiser so we hope it will be a successful


one. 


WHEN: 18th August 2012


WHERE: Kororo School Hall


TIME: 2pm


WHO: Anyone you wish to bring is welcome.


A gold coin donation is requested at the door & afternoon tea


will be provided. All we ask of our Physi Mum’s is a slice, scones


or something you are able to provide  for the afternoon tea


would be very much appreciated. So bring your friends & 


relatives for a fun & social afternoon. Special thanks to 


Natasha Lawer for her continued support of Korora Physi. 


Grab a catalogue off Sharyn & bring in those outside orders 


from work colleagues or people that can’t make the party. 


Money raised goes towards new physi dresses, the staging of 


our own Club Comp & supporting those girls who get to Sydney.





As always your most up to date information is available on our 


Website -  � HYPERLINK "http://www.kororaphysicalcultureclub.weebly.com" ��www.kororaphysicalcultureclub.weebly.com� 





If you have any questions or just need to clarify things please


feel free to contact Dawn on 66525362 or 


Sharyn on 0448922649 or email us at � HYPERLINK "mailto:kororaphysi@y7mail.com"��kororaphysi@y7mail.com�  





Enjoy the term


Kind Regards


Dawn











 





Hello to all Korora Physi Families & welcome to Term 3. We hope you have enjoyed our holiday classes & especially our Physi fun day at Dawn’s. Now its time to really learn your work as


comps upon us.


Fees


Term 2 fees are now overdue (15.5.12) $75. Envelopes were handed out last term. Some still remain unpaid. Please make sure these are paid. Term 3/4  fees are due on the 14th August $75 


Interclub Comps


Our first Interclub Competition is coming up on the 12th of August. This will be hosted by the Woolgoolga Club & will be held at Club Coffs (formerly the Catholic Club). It starts at 10am with doors open at 9.30am. I will have a handout for you very soon that will explain about Comps & what to expect & also important information about this Comp. We also have an Interclub Comp at Nambucca Heads on the 9th of September so please keep this date free. More information will be available shortly.


Ballets


It is important for the girls to have Physi Ballets & to start wearing them for lessons so that they are used to them before the competitions start. There are a small number of second hand shoes available from Dawn.  We are lucky to have a supporter in Kristina Sanne who owns the Ballet Box in Grafton. She is happy to supply us with Physi shoes. She also has tights & supplies of all dance requirements.  Kristina will be giving me her range of physi shoes next week so we can try them on for sizes. If however we have to order them please understand that it isn’t an overnight process as she can’t order just one pair at a time as this would make them too expensive. It would be ideal for us to put in a big order as that reduces the cost of the postage.  Once ordered it will take approximately 2 – 3 weeks to get them back. I also have elastics for the physi shoes as well. If your child outgrows their shoes they can always be “on sold” within the club & you will get a return to put towards a new pair.


Competition Dresses


Dawn has a range of dresses available for hire for use at


Competitions.  A hire fee of $25 applies to cover repairs &


Laundering. If you haven’t tried on a dress yet please see 


Dawn to arrange this. The hire fee covers the use of the 


Dress over 4 competitions. If however you would like a dress of


your own for Competitions Dawn can make one for you however


she does need to know ASAP if you require a dress as she 


wants to have all individual dresses finished well before Zone.


For more information regarding this please speak to Dawn or 


Sharyn. The cost of making a dress is $60. 
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